ECO COURNCIL NEWS LETTER

WHAT HAVE WE DONE TRANSPORT

o lce bear hunt (We raised £98 for World Wide Fund for Na- + Walk to school
ture)

o Bike to school

o Meeting in town hall (Hebden Bridge Climate Group) . Scoot to school

o Litter picking o Use an electric car or bus

o Thermal camera scanning (to find out how much energy
we lose through our external doors)

o Confirmed teams HEALTHY LIVING

o Drink water frequently

ENERGY

o Remember to turn off the lights before leaving the
room

o Go for walks
o Have your 5 a day

» Eat breakfast
o More water wheels

» Look after personal hygiene

o Wind turbinids

o Ground source heating

WHAT’S COMING UP?

o Traffic Survey

By Louie, Orson and Isaac
o Thermal installation & energy data




